LF/SW

August 2017
Dear Parent/ Carer

I am very pleased to have welcomed your child to their first day in Hyndland Secondary, which has gone very smoothly from the school’s point of view.  I hope your son or daughter has had a positive experience so far at the start of their secondary career.

I would like to pass on an invitation from the school’s Parent Council which is running a welcome evening for first year parents on Thursday 24 August at 6.00 pm in the Airlie Theatre to allow you to meet other parents and Ms McNeil and other members of staff.  This is an ideal time to ask questions or talk to us about any concerns. Light refreshments will be provided. I hope as many of you will attend as possible.

Please note these other key dates in the S1 calendar:

Tuesday 14 November 2017
S1 Parents’ Evening (4.15 pm onwards) 

w/b Monday 6 November 2017
S1 Interim Report issued

w/b Monday 21 May 2018

S1 Full Report issued

While there is no formal contact with parents until the Interim Report in November, you should feel free to contact your child’s pastoral care teacher or myself at any time with any concerns, curricular or otherwise.  

I hope you find this information helpful and I look forward to working with you all throughout the session.

Yours sincerely
[image: image1.jpg]



Mrs Laura Forrester 
Depute Head Teacher – S1 
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